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                Desert Storm Justice Foundation, Inc.
 

Dear Mike Kilpatrick




Sept 20th, 2002

     Listed below are the following questions the D.S.J.F. would like for Deployment
     Health Support directorate to answer for us:
 

1. Is DOD using a newer NBC Detector since the Persian Gulf War? 

      If so, what is the model #, manufacturer (s), and specifications for NBC 

      detection and warranty, if any. 
 

2. Is Deployment Link now using official shot records for our troops, who in 

      future deployments have already received or will receive the Anthrax Vaccine 

      and other experimental drugs?
 

3. Has DOD obtained a newer version of MOPP Suits and NBC mask since the 

      Gulf War? if so, will these suits and mask protect our future troops against 

      "Dusty Mustard," which our past NBC equipment lacked the capability to 

      protect against?
 

4. If the above listed equipment is a newer version than what was used in the 

      Persian Gulf War, then what are the manufactured warranties on the above 

      purchased materials?
 

 

         






Sincerely,
 

 





             Paul D. Lyons, SSG.
         





             USA Retired
         





             President, D.S.J.F.
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